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SCHEDULE G 

COMMENTS 
Enbridge – October 11, 2022 

Historic Saugeen Metis – October 13, 2022 

Engineering Services Division – October 16, 2022 

Hydro One – October 20, 2022 



From: Ontario Lands
To: Sabine Robart
Subject: RE: Request for Comments - Draft Plan Approval extension request - Telfer Creek Subdivision
Date: October 11, 2022 2:57:24 PM

Thank you for your correspondence with regards to draft plan of approval for the above noted
project.
It is Enbridge Gas Inc.’s (operating as Union Gas) request that as a condition of final approval that the
owner/developer provide to Union the necessary easements and/or agreements required by Union
for the provision of gas services for this project, in a form satisfactory to Enbridge.
Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.
 
Kelly Buchanan 

Land Analyst
—
ENBRIDGE GAS INC.
TEL: 519-436-4673| FAX: 519-358-4271
50 Keil Dr N, Chatham ON  N7M 5M1
 

enbridge.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect.

 
 
 

From: Sabine Robart <srobart@owensound.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Adam Parsons <aparsons@owensound.ca>; Amy Cann <acann@owensound.ca>; Bell Aliant
(Nicholas Kellar) <nicholas.kellar@bell.ca>; Bell Canada <circulations@wsp.com>; Briana Bloomfield
<bbloomfield@owensound.ca>; Bruce Grey Catholic District School Board
<bruce_grey@bgcdsb.org>; Bruce Telecom (Jeff Richardson) <jeff.richardson@brucetelecom.com>;
Canadian Tire (Tony Ersser) <tonyersser@gmail.com>; Cassandra Cesco <ccesco@owensound.ca>;
Dana Goetz <dgoetz@owensound.ca>; David Plaunt <david.plaunt@brucetelecom.com>; Devon
Morton <dmorton@georgianbluffs.ca>; Doug McEwen <dmcewen@owensound.ca>; Eastlink
(Jonathan Bolton) <jonathan.bolton@corp_eastlink.ca>; Ontario Lands <ONTLands@enbridge.com>;
Fluney, Jeff <jfluney@owensoundpolice.com>; Gail Wood <gailwood@rogers.com>; GBTel (David
Gils) <david@gbtel.ca>; GBTel (Richard Gils) <richard_gils@gbtel.ca>; Georgian Bluffs (Luke Ryan)
<lryan@georgianbluffs.on.ca>; Greg Nicol <gnicol@owensound.ca>; Grey Bruce Health Unit (Jason
Weppler) <j.weppler@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca>; Grey County Planning <planning@grey.ca>;
Grey Sauble Conservation Authority <owen.sound@greysauble.on.ca>; Historic Saugeen Metis (Chris
Hachey) <HSMASSTLRCC@bmts.com>; Huron Bay Coop <hubaymil@wightman.ca>; Hydro One
<landuseplanning@hydroone.com>; Infrastructure Ontario
<noticereview@infrastructureontario.ca>; Jacklyn Iezzi <jiezzi@owensound.ca>; Jason Cranny
<jcranny@owensoundpolice.com>; Jocelyn Wainwright <jwainwright@owensound.ca>; Juanita
Meekins <juanita.meekins@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>; Kate Allan <kallan@owensound.ca>; Kevin J
Linthorne <klinthorne@owensound.ca>; Lauren Stewart <lstewart@owensound.ca>; Matt Prentice
<mprentice@owensound.ca>; Metis Nation of Ontario <consultations@metisnation.org>; Mike
Crone <mcrone@owensound.ca>; Ministry of Transportation (Jessica Pegelo)
<jessica.pegelo@ontario.ca>; MMAH (Taylor Shantz) <tyler.shantz@ontario.ca>; MPAC Planning

mailto:ONTLands@enbridge.com
mailto:srobart@owensound.ca
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.uniongas.com%2f&c=E,1,20eyDzywKc41gVrhEk3OGLxmz82jn6m-d57XSNZiKM6Wq1MgAMDeBlb45fd46o6Mmo6HIYjWdtjje1vUE-sQpSQeUCsamEuhvmyUbNyyqtkb-Q,,&typo=1


From: Coordinator LRC HSM
To: OS Planning
Subject: Request for Comments - Owen Sound (Telfer Creek Subdivision) - Request for Extension 42T-19501
Date: October 13, 2022 12:43:51 PM

Owen Sound Municipality 

RE: 42T-19501

The Historic Saugeen Métis (HSM) Lands, Resources and Consultation Department 
has reviewed the relevant documents and have no objection for the Request for 
Extension regarding 42T-19501 (Telfer Creek Subdivision). 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this matter.

Regards, 

Chris Hachey

Coordinator, Lands, Resources & Consultation 
Historic Saugeen Métis
email: hsmlrcc@bmts.com
phone: 519-483-4000
site: saugeenmetis.com
address: 204 High Street Southampton, ON

This message is intended for the addressees only. It may contain confidential or 
privileged information. No rights to privilege have been waived. Any copying, 
retransmittal, taking of action in reliance on, or other use of the information in this 
communication by persons other than the intended recipients(s) is prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please reply to the sender by e-mail and delete 
or destroy all copies of this message.

mailto:hsmlrcc@bmts.com
mailto:osplanning@owensound.ca
mailto:hsmlrcc@bmts.com
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fsaugeenmetis.com&c=E,1,qKz5flvpiE2dX_4pK5FXpj_f4nvC1oHa5cH_eWo34sinAxvT_CIoP5bLgZuggjXqdBGTQhxmSW0RgRJlVBG7wGbzmMYyLSf3ClWyse-SquxMHjzHzBgkUvRN&typo=1
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Jocelyn Wainwright

From: Dana Goetz
Sent: October 26, 2022 2:28 PM
To: Jocelyn Wainwright; Amy Cann
Cc: Chris Webb; Matt Prentice; Mike Crone; Pam Coulter
Subject: Draft plan Approval Extension - Telfer Creek Subdivision 42T-19501

The Public Works and Engineering Department has no objection to the extension of Draft Plan 
Approval for this development. 
There are no negative implications for future service allocations which would impact the existing draft 
plan approval for this project. 
Engineering Services does not wish to change, add to, or amend any of the existing Draft plan 
Approval Conditions. 
 
 
Dana M. Goetz, C.E.T.  
Engineering Technologist III 
ENGINEERING SERVICES DIVISION 
PUBLIC WORKS & ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
CITY OF OWEN SOUND 
808 2nd Avenue East, Owen Sound, ON N4K 2H4 
Telephone: [519] 376-4440 ext. 3308 |Fax: [519] 372-1209 
 
Please visit the City’s website (www.owensound.ca) for information on how to access City services. 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 
PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This electronic communication, including all attachments, is directed solely to the individual(s) or entity to which it is addressed. It is confidential 
and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If the reader of this communication 
is not the intended recipient or an authorized employee/agent responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify the sender immediately by return electronic transmission and then immediately delete this transmission, including all attachments, 
without copying, printing, distributing or disclosing same. Thank you. 

 



From: LIU Alan on behalf of LANDUSEPLANNING
To: Sabine Robart
Subject: Owen Sound – Telfer Creek Subdivision – 42T-19501
Date: October 20, 2022 1:54:59 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello,
 

We are in receipt of your Plan of Subdivision application, 42T-19501 dated October 11th, 2022. We have reviewed the documents concerning the noted Plan and have no comments or concerns at this time.
Our preliminary review considers issues affecting Hydro One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor Lands' only.
 
For proposals affecting 'Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’  the Owner/Applicant should consult their local area Distribution Supplier. Where Hydro One is the local supplier the Owner/Applicant must contact
the Hydro subdivision group at subdivision@Hydroone.com or 1-866-272-3330.
 
To confirm if Hydro One is your local distributor please follow the following link:
http://www.hydroone.com/StormCenter3/
 
Please select “ Search” and locate address in question by entering the address or by zooming in and out of the map
 
 

 
If you have any further questions or inquiries, please contact Customer Service at 1-888-664-9376​ or e-mail CustomerCommunications@HydroOne.com to be connected to your Local Operations Centre
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact myself.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Dennis De Rango
Specialized Services Team Lead, Real Estate Department
Hydro One Networks Inc.
Tel:          (905)946-6237

Email:    Dennis.DeRango@HydroOne.com
 

From: Sabine Robart <srobart@owensound.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Adam Parsons <aparsons@owensound.ca>; Amy Cann <acann@owensound.ca>; Bell Aliant (Nicholas Kellar) <nicholas.kellar@bell.ca>; Bell Canada <circulations@wsp.com>; Briana Bloomfield
<bbloomfield@owensound.ca>; Bruce Grey Catholic District School Board <bruce_grey@bgcdsb.org>; Bruce Telecom (Jeff Richardson) <jeff.richardson@brucetelecom.com>; Canadian Tire (Tony Ersser)
<tonyersser@gmail.com>; Cassandra Cesco <ccesco@owensound.ca>; Dana Goetz <dgoetz@owensound.ca>; David Plaunt <david.plaunt@brucetelecom.com>; Devon Morton <dmorton@georgianbluffs.ca>;
Doug McEwen <dmcewen@owensound.ca>; Eastlink (Jonathan Bolton) <jonathan.bolton@corp_eastlink.ca>; Enbridge Union Gas <ONTLands@enbridge.com>; Fluney, Jeff <jfluney@owensoundpolice.com>;
Gail Wood <gailwood@rogers.com>; GBTel (David Gils) <david@gbtel.ca>; GBTel (Richard Gils) <richard_gils@gbtel.ca>; Georgian Bluffs (Luke Ryan) <lryan@georgianbluffs.on.ca>; Greg Nicol
<gnicol@owensound.ca>; Grey Bruce Health Unit (Jason Weppler) <j.weppler@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca>; Grey County Planning <planning@grey.ca>; Grey Sauble Conservation Authority
<owen.sound@greysauble.on.ca>; Historic Saugeen Metis (Chris Hachey) <HSMASSTLRCC@bmts.com>; Huron Bay Coop <hubaymil@wightman.ca>; LANDUSEPLANNING <LandUsePlanning@HydroOne.com>;
Infrastructure Ontario <noticereview@infrastructureontario.ca>; Jacklyn Iezzi <jiezzi@owensound.ca>; Jason Cranny <jcranny@owensoundpolice.com>; Jocelyn Wainwright <jwainwright@owensound.ca>;
Juanita Meekins <juanita.meekins@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>; Kate Allan <kallan@owensound.ca>; Kevin J Linthorne <klinthorne@owensound.ca>; Lauren Stewart <lstewart@owensound.ca>; Matt Prentice
<mprentice@owensound.ca>; Metis Nation of Ontario <consultations@metisnation.org>; Mike Crone <mcrone@owensound.ca>; Ministry of Transportation (Jessica Pegelo) <jessica.pegelo@ontario.ca>;
MMAH (Taylor Shantz) <tyler.shantz@ontario.ca>; MPAC Planning <lpuconsents@mpac.ca>; NEC Owen Sound <necowensound@ontario.ca>; Ontario Parks Southwest Zone Planning Team
<Ontario.Parks.Southwest.Zone@ontario.ca>; Ontario Power Generation Inc. <executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.com>; Ontario Restaurant Hotel & Motel Association <info@orhma.com>; Packet-Tel
<support@packetworks.net>; Pam Coulter <pcoulter@owensound.ca>; Phil Eagleson <peagleson@owensound.ca>; Planification CSviamonde <planification@csviamonde.ca>; Rick Chappell
<rchappell@owensound.ca>; Riel Warrilow (Saugeen Ojibway Nation) <associate.ri@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>; Rogers New Development <Newdevelopment@rci.rogers.com>; Sabine Robart
<srobart@owensound.ca>; Shelley Crummer <shelley_crummer@bwdsb.on.ca>; Smith, Matt <msmith@meaford.ca>; Stephen White (Canada Post) <stephen.white@canadapost.postescanada.ca>; Transport
Canada Ontario Region Programs Branch <services@tc.gc.ca>; Wightman Telecom (Rob Figliuzzi) <rfigliuzzi@wightman.ca>
Subject: Request for Comments - Draft Plan Approval extension request - Telfer Creek Subdivision
 
*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ***

Good Afternoon,
 
Attached please find a Request for Comments for a draft plan approval extensions request for the Telfer Creek subdivision. 
 
Please provide comments on or before Friday, October 21, 2022 to planning@owensound.ca.
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